STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
OFFICE OF SHELLFISH AND WATER PROTECTION
1500 West Fourth Ave s Suite 403 * Spokane, Washington 99204-1656
(509) 456-4431 » Fax (509) 456-3127

February 15, 2007

J. Reese Leavitt, P.E./S.E.

Leavitt & Associates Engineers, INC.
1324 1* Street South

Nampa, ID 83651

Re: 1060, 1250 AND 1500 Gallon Septic & Pump Chamber Manufactured by FRALO
Plastech Mfg., LLC

Decar Mr. Leavitt:

Thank you for your most recent submittal on the wastewater tanks listed above. The plans for
the above referenced tanks have been reviewed and are hereby APPROVED as submitted,
subject to the following conditions:

1. The tank is installed according to the manufacturer’s installation instructions.
2. Each tank should be permanently marked with the following information:

v Manufacturer’s name or Logo

v" Liquid capacity of the tank (US gallons)
v" Identification of inlet and outlet

v Maximum burial depth (ft)

Please be aware that design and construction standards for wastewater system tanks are being
developed. Once the standards are effective and once your company is notified, your firm
should re-apply for approval per the requirements outlined in the standards.

Thank you again for your submittal. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

N\Q\WM\(\ Z@N’”ﬂ .

Mamdouh H. El-Aarag, P.E.
Environmental Engineer
Large On-Site Systems

Phone: 509-456-2754
Fax: 509-456-2997
E-Mail:Mamdouh.Elaarag@doh.wa.gov




